" October 30, 1980

Dear Natalie,

I was glad to find your. letter of 14 Uctober when I came
back to istanbul. It is a pleasure for me to talk on the Agora
in Seleukeia at theAUnlvensity in Thode Island. I can also
give the same lecture at fhe Yale University. ‘hank you very

much for your troublefor these arrangements.

L think it will be more convenient for me to read tne
English trunslation of my lecture which will save time. If you -
could have it translated and send me & copy t0 Princeton 1 willv
have the chance of rééding'it there t00. I have my lecture already
in Germain. I coudn'® find soﬁebody who can translate it from
- German into English here. I will be sending to you mg paperiw
in Cerman soon so that there should be'énough time to be.

translated.
I will be grateful if I could get it as scon as I arrive
Princeton.

You may certainly get in touch with Homer Thompson about

the date of my lecture in Frinceton.

A11 my lbve
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